
To the committee,  
I am writing to support the passage of HB2020. I believe that aggressive actions are needed for 
Oregonians to lesson the impact of Climate Change urgently. This bill will take us a step forward.  
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
Jeanette Sharp 
13096 Summer Lane Camp Sherman, Oregon 
 


